
Date: Sunday, August 9, 2015 

Time: 2:00pm - arrive to tune and warm-up 
 Performance begins at 2:30pm 
 Reception following the performance 

Location: Brookdale at First Colony Senior Living 
 16900 Lexington Blvd., Sugar Land, TX  
 www.brookdale.com  832-648-7203 

Parking: Please park in the AMC Movie Theater parking lot on the side of the building. 
There is a walkway to Brookdale from the theater parking lot. The gate must remain 
locked, but you may push the call button, tell them you are here for the concert and 
the receptionist will “buzz you in”. You may not be able to hear them over the 
intercom, but they can hear you. Just wait a couple seconds and push open the 
gate. 
Please do NOT park in the small lot by the front door on Lexington Blvd.  

Attire: wear your Dolce Strings blue t-shirt and jeans (blue or black pants), 
 sneakers or closed-toe shoes. (no flip-flops please) 

Bring: you, your instrument and bow.  
 All music will be memorized – no music stands or books please. 

Do:  Wear a smile and have fun! 
 Please speak to at least one resident personally after the performance.  
 This is very meaningful for them! 

Emergency: text or call Miss Danette’s cell at 713-542-5428 

Thank you for making this a special event for the residents of Brookdale Senior Living!
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16900 Lexington Blvd., Sugar Land, TX 
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Parking: Please park in the AMC Movie Theater parking lot on the side of the 
building. There is a walkway to Brookdale from the movie theater parking lot. 
The gate must remain locked, but you may push the call button, tell them you 
are here for the concert and the receptionist will “buzz you in”. You may not be 
able to hear them over the intercom, but they can hear you. Just wait a couple 
seconds and push open the gate. 

Please leave the limited number of spaces in the parking lot on Lexington 
Blvd. by the front door for the residents and their families and guests. 

Thank you very much.


